Minutes 
ENROLLMENTS MANAGEMENT COUNIL– December 1, 2011

	DATE:
	December 1, 2011
	
	

	
	
	

	Committee members:
	Melanie Eberhart, Lisa Soly, Michele Watson, Denise Wycherley, Candice Stadler, Robert DeFrancis, Pam Woods, Mike Koon, Janet Fike, Larry Tackett, Marian Grubor, Lynn Miller, Richard McCray, Nathan Schmidt (student)
	

	 
	  
	

	ITEM
	DISCUSSION
	
	
	

	1. Semester enrollment review
	 Spring 2012 enrollment update was provided.
	
	
	

	2.  Marketing update
	 An update on Promotions and the Summer 2012 schedule was provided.

	
	
	

	3. Admissions update 
	 
	
	
	

	4. Other EM related areas update (ie, financial aid, etc)
	 Continued discussion on financial aid impact for the Spring 2012 semester and discussion on the loss of year round Pell on Summer 2012 semester. Some programs that added summer internships will now be moving them back to fall/spring due to the loss of year round Pell (example culinary).
	
	
	

	5. Enrollment Projections for Budget Committee
	 We are beginning the enrollment projections for the 2012-2013 budget, they have asked for these projections before the holiday break if possible if not by mid-January.  Enrollment projections were presented and approved with a reduced headcount and FTE for all upcoming semesters.
	
	
	

	6. Other
	No other items.
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